Wanted: W}é
Water Superheroes for PALMDALE WATER DISTRICT IS
2023 Earth Day Contest HOSTING THE

“BE A WATER SUPERHERO”
COMIC STRIP CONTEST FOR
GRADES K-8!

In celebration of Earth Day, we want young water superheroes to submit a
comic strip that showcases their heroic water saving adventures.

The comic strip must be 8%2" x 11" in size and must include the artist’'s name,
grade, teacher and school. The artwork should include a creative title, ways to
conserve water, a heroic narrative, and a brief message about the importance
of Earth Day. Be creative!

The deadline to submit is April 20, 2023, before 4 p.m. Entries will be judged
on creativity, neatness, and project execution. First, 2nd and 3rd place prizes
will be awarded to individual students and teachers in each grade group (K-2,
3-4,5-6 and 7-8).

Send submissions to water_conservation@palmdalewater.org. Please include
the teacher's name, school, grade level, and school phone number in the
email.

*Only schools within PWD’s service boundaries are eligible to participate.
Notification letters of winning entries will be mailed to schools by April 24, 2023.
All entries become the property of PWD. Only one entry per student.

Distribution of this flyer is for information purposes only and does not necessarily constitute or imply
endorsement, recommendation or favoring by the Palmdale School District. Participation in any event
or activity sponsored by this organization is strictly voluntary and is not in any way a school-sponsored
activity of the Palmdale School District. Parents and guardians are solely responsible for determining
suitability for their child. If you have any questions, please contact the organization on the flyer.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT WATER-USE EFFICIENCY SPECIALIST

ROBERT ROSATI AT 661-441-5943



